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ARE YOU SORTING PROPERLY?

BATTERY FIRES

June 3, 2024

Lithium-ion batteries can be incredibly
dangerous in our industry. Did you
know that a lithium-ion battery should
be taken to your local hazardous
waste center to be thrown away? Read
our recent press release about a truck
fire we had that was caused by a
lithium-ion battery. Click here for the
article.

Midway City Sanitary District customers have 3
bins (black, blue, and green). The blue recycle
bin is for all of your papers, plastics, and other
recyclable material. The green bin is for yard
and food waste. Paper towels can also be used
to soak up grease and put into the green bin.
There are only about 5 items that belong in
your black bin. Those are cat litter, bathroom
waste, cigarette butts, disposable diapers, and
medication. Sorting properly is important to the
environment and helps keep our trash
collection costs low. Have questions about what
goes where? Call us (714) 893-3553

UPCOMING EVENTS

June 8 - Clean-up event
Bolsa Chica Park 8 AM - 11 AM or
until bins are full 

July 20 - compost giveaway/
shredding event

Westminster Mall 8 AM - 12 PM
One bag of compost per
household
Up to 5 standard file boxes of
paper per household
One organic kitchen bucket per
household (while supplies last)

https://www.midwaycitysanitaryca.gov/files/27ec1d0f0/PRESS+RELEASE_PSA+Battery+Disposal+to+Help+Prevent+Hot+Loads.pdf

